
 

 

 

 
 
14th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and students, 

Year 11 Careers Evening 5th October 2023, between 6pm – 7.30pm 

You are invited to attend our upcoming Year 11 Careers Evening at BGLC. This event is a fantastic 
opportunity for students to explore a wide range of Post 16 and career pathways and receive guidance 
from industry experts. 

A diverse range of local Post 16 Apprenticeship providers, Colleges and Universities will be represented at 
the event along with a number of public sector employers including the Emergency Services and the NHS. 
A full list of attendees can be found on the Careers section of our website. 

In addition, there will be a rolling programme of short presentations from our Careers Advisor, Mr Ben 
Hawthorne, who will be outlining the various pathways available to students post 16 and how students are 
supported in school through the Leicestershire Education Authority’s application process.  Those students 
who are interested in apprenticeships will also have the opportunity to listen to a representative from ASK 
apprenticeships and ask any questions they may have. 

Please find below the allocated arrival times by tutor groups: 

Time Tutor Groups 

6.00pm 11EBK, 11FBA, 11SAL 

6.30pm 11FNO, 11JST, 11SHO 

7.00pm 11CMA, 11JLE, 11EKM 

 
If you are unable to attend at the allocated session you are welcome to join another. 

If you have any questions or require more information about the evening, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr Hawthorne on (0116) 287 9921 ext 328. We look forward to meeting you on the 5thOctober.  

Yours sincerely 

E Dawson 

Mrs E. Dawson 
Careers Leader 

 


